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January 10, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Subject: Student Health Reminder 

It is that time of year when we start to see more illness at school.  

Many of our students have medical issues and are immunocompromised, and therefore more 
susceptible to illness.  

Our priority at JMSA is to maintain a healthy and safe environment for all of our children. Your support 

is essential to help minimize the spread of contagious illnesses and keep all students safe.   

To ensure the health of everyone, please keep your child home if they display any of the following 

symptoms: 

• Fever (children should not return to school until the fever has broken; otherwise, they present 

a risk to their classmates) 

• Nausea/vomiting (if not typical of your child) 

• Diarrhea (2 episodes of very loose stools) 

 

Should your child become ill with any of the above symptoms while at school, we will contact you to 

pick up your child.  

 

As always, we greatly appreciate your assistance to ensure a healthy environment for all students. If 

you have any questions or concerns regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me 

directly at (519) 977-2200.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Wilcox 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


